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I'm a very concerned mother and fifth-generation Oregonian I am in shock that this has gotten
this far this fast. This is not what the people want! We want freedom! Only 25% of us aren't
vaccinated! I know you're hearing all the facts I know you're being shown fear-based
schedules and tactics but these vaccination schedules have increased so greatly since the 80s
these children are being exposed to products that is not held up to the same standards as your
general Pharmaceuticals  I am very fearful for my children's health they have a chronic illness
and this mandations will do to them what I saw my nephew's and that is straight to Asperger's
and one with ADD, the other just  and I will move from the state if we cannot over throw this
fear-based political bill. Please help protect the children, the children who cannot speak, the
children who need to have a slower schedule. We're going from all to nothing that does not
make any sense there will be outrage to this if we do not listen to our residents as a mother and
a physician I hope you will allow the rights to come back to the people and continue to stay
there.
DrAmandalynn
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